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UNITED NATIONS @) NATIONS UNIES 

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

10 February 2025 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to circulate herewith a letter dated 5 February 2025 from H.E Mr. 

Mahmoud Daitallah Hmoud, Permanent Representative of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan and 

H.E. Ms. Isabelle F. Picco, Permanent Representative of Monaco in their capacity as co-facilitators 

to conduct consultations to finalize the organizational arrangements for the High-level meeting to 

celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Fourth World Conference on Women, circulating the zero 

draft resolution on the scope, modalities and organization of the High-level meeting. 

The co-facilitators will convene the first informal meeting to present the zero draft 

_ resolution on Wednesday, 12 February 2025 at 3 p.m. in the ECOSOC Chamber. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

GE t 
Philemon Yang 
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